
 

At James Wolfe, we are constantly striving to further enrich the opportunities and experiences for our pupils -- 
this may include playground improvements, extracurricular activities, development of indoor spaces (e.g. 

libraries), special provision, inspirational visitors and experiences. If you would like to make a contribution to our 
fundraising efforts, please go to our Go Fund Me page at https://gofund.me/3f7ee947. We will share updates on 

how we spend these donations in the Weekly Wolfe. Thank you in advance for your contributions. 
 

Friday 15th September 2023 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 
  

   

This week has been fabulous in school, with the children settled and learning already 

progressing. We had our first PROUD assemblies where children were celebrated for 

displaying our PROUD values. It is always so difficult to choose the children but every 

child showcases these and will be celebrated this year.  

We are currently reviewing the communications we share with parents and would be 

grateful for feedback on what you would find helpful in the Weekly Wolfe. If you have 

any suggestions, please email admin@jameswolfe.greenwich.sch.uk.  

It was also so lovely to see so many parents here for Meet the Teacher and the 

feedback has been really positive. We asked parents if they would be interested in 

becoming a parent rep for the class or year group. There is no application process but 

if you are interested, please email admin@jameswolfe.greenwich.sch.uk. The slides 

for these meetings will be shared next week.  

A final reminder to families at Randall Place to leave the school premises once you 

have collected your child, so that we can close the gate. 

Have a lovely weekend! 

Kind regards, 
Ms Gallagher 
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MEET THE TEACHER 

This week, we had our 'Meet the Teacher' sessions for Years 1-6, where teachers 
were able to share key information with you all. We hope that you 

found these meetings useful and that you enjoyed meeting the teacher and seeing 
your child’s classroom. For those of you unable to attend, the slides                             

will be available on our website next week. 

 

 

 
  

AFTER-SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 

The letter regarding this term's after-school activities, with details of how to set up 
your account and book, as well as the rotas for each campus, were emailed to 

parents on Wednesday and can be found at https://tinyurl.com/3z96xx4c. 
 

Activities will commence the week of Monday 25th September and will run for ten 
weeks, ending on Thursday 7th December 2023. Bookings open tomorrow 

(Friday) at midday. Activities have a limited availability, with prices from £5.00 to 
£9.00 per session. Places are booked on a first-come, first served basis. 
Parents of children eligible for the benefit Free School Meals, who are 

entitled to one free activity, should contact the school office                                 
after setting up their account. 

 

 

 
  

CHANGES TO THE WEEKLY WOLFE 

We will be making some changes to the Weekly Wolfe over the next few weeks, 
including to the frequency of issues. We will also be looking to include more 

celebratory material in individual sections for each year group. If you have any ideas 
for our revamp, please email us at admin@jameswolfe.greenwich.sch.uk. 

 
Additionally, we have also now been informed by our data protection advisors that 

the newsletter does not fall within GDPR and so we will be sending it out to all 
parents automatically, rather than using the mailing list we asked                                   

you to sign up to in the past. 
 

We hope the changes will meet with your approval.   
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Hi everyone, 

 

 
  

Thank you to everyone that came and bought from the Second-Hand Uniform sale on Friday. 
We know these are always well received, so we will be putting some more on soon. They 
are good for the environment and your pocket! 
 
Please look out for the dates of our New Parent Coffee Morning and the AGM, both of which 
we should be posting soon. In the meantime, please consider volunteering -- you can contact 
us at the address below. 
 
Please follow/like us on Twitter/Facebook to find out more about what we do, as well as 
about upcoming social/fundraising events.  All are welcome!  
  

Email: friendsofJWS@gmail.com  
Facebook: https://en-gb.facebook.com/FJWSGreenwich 

Twitter: https://twitter.com/fjwsgreenwich 

  
   

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

 

Autumn Term 2023 

 

Monday 25th September to Wednesday 27th September -- Year 6 School Journey 

Monday 25th September -- Year 5 Earth Trip to the London Eye 

Monday 25th September to Friday 6th October -- Year 5 Jupiter Intensive Swimming 

Monday 25th September -- After-School Activities Start 

Sunday 1st October to Tuesday 31st October -- Black History Month 

Monday 2nd October to Friday 6th October -- Poetry Reciting Week 

Monday 2nd October -- Year 5 Neptune & Mars Trip to the London Eye 

Monday 2nd October -- Year 4 Sun Trip to Creekside Discovery Centre 

Tuesday 3rd October -- Year 4 Pluto Trip to Creekside Discovery Centre 

Monday 9th October -- Year 5 Jupiter Trip to the London Eye 
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TERM DATES 2023 2024 

 

 

 

 
CONTACT DETAILS 

Please can all parents make sure we have their updated telephone numbers and email 
addresses, as it is very important that the school has your correct contact details. 

 

 



  

 

 

 
 

PUPIL ASSET 

Parents are able to edit their own details in Pupil Asset, so, if you have switched 
phone numbers or even spot a mistake, there is no need to make a request from the 

school office, you can just log in and make the change yourself.  
 

 To log in to Pupil Asset, parents can either download their Parent App or log in to 
their ParentPortal. To create a password for the ParentPortal, please go 

to https://secure.pupilasset.com/ and select Login Via ParentPortal, then First Time 
Login. Alternatively, you can download their app, either for iPhone 

from https://apps.apple.com/gb/app/pupil-asset-parent-app/id1490994393, or for 
Android from https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.rnparentapp. 

Tap First Login then enter the email address we have on record for you. When you 
tap Submit, PA will send you an email which will allow you to set your 

password. Your password will need to be at least eight characters long and 
include a number, or you will be unable to log in. Please inform us if your email 
address has changed. Once you have created login details you will be able to sign 

in with them on the Login screen. Full instructions can be found 
at https://www.pupilasset.com/help/how-to-guide/parental-communication-

contactsemailsmspattr-/parents-app-overview-a-guide-for-parents.  
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 TOILETS AFTER SCHOOL 

Please can all parents note that if your child requires the toilet after school, they may 
use either the inside (located next to the school office) or outside pupil toilets 

independently. We ask that parents and carers do not accompany children to the 
toilet, as there may be other children using them at the same time. If you require the 

toilet as an adult, please ask a member of the team at the school office. 

 

 

 
 

TOYS IN SCHOOL 

Please can we remind all parents that toys are not to be brought into school. This 
includes collectible cards, fidgets and poppets. We thank all parents for their help 

with this. 

 

 

 
  

CHANGE FROM THE OFFICE 

Please can parents note that the school offices do not hold cash and therefore 
cannot give out change. We strongly advise that all payments are made via the 

online payments systems. In cases where cash payments are made, any change 
due will be added as credit to the relevant online account. 

 

 

 

 

 

Instagram 

 

Email 

 

Website 

 

SoundCloud 
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